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Friday, September 17, 2021 

Greetings, Mill Creek Families! 

We’ve completed our first full week of school!  
What a special group of Kinders we have this 
year.  They’ve done a wonderful job.   Special 
thanks to our 5th Grade Helpers for the “Big 
Bubble Welcome” they gave our Kinders on 
Monday.  What a joyful celebration it was!   

NEWS FOR THE WEEK:  

Let’s Connect Family and Community 
Engagement Meeting: 
 
You are invited to connect with district leaders and engage in conversation about the 
launch of the new school year and provide feedback to help us improve. We want to hear 
from you and hope you can attend a Zoom meeting to share your thoughts. Registration 
is required to receive the link for the Zoom meeting. 
 

When: September 20, 2021 – 5:00-6:00 PM  
Topic: New year launch: after the first two weeks 
of school we would like to check in on how it is 
going. 
• What went well for the start of school? 
• What areas need improvement? 
• Are there any extra supports your child needs to 
make this year successful? 
 
Please click on the link below to register. After 
registering, you will receive a confirmation email 

containing information about joining the meeting. 
 
Let's Connect Meeting Registration 

https://everettsd.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJ0lcumvrzwiGtAsv4kKLJVtpDnKjInQZERV


Lost and Found: 

Sadly, we’ve already accumulated quite a large pile of forgotten coats, lunch pails, water 
bottles, and more--with no names on them.  PLEASE write your child(ren)’s name(s) on 
their possessions so we can return them if lost.  Otherwise, items will be put in the gym 
foyer.  

Parking Lot Reminder: No Left Turn Into the Kiss & Go Lane 
 
Cars approaching school from 35th Avenue may NOT turn left into the Kiss and Go Lane, 
but may turn left into the parking.  The Kiss and Go Lane can only be accessed by 
turning right.  Thank you for following this guideline.    

Save the Dates: 

1. October 5 is PICTURE DAY:  Look for your flyer & order form next week. 
2. October 7 is Curriculum Night:  More information will be shared soon.  

Have a wonderful weekend!  
 
Warmly,  
 
Brenda Fuglevand, Principal   bfuglevand@everettsd.org  
Kristin Dickert, Assistant Principal kdickert@everettsd.org 
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